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A Christmas message to St Hilda’s wonderful staff 

 

Thank you for the hard work, dedication and general can do attitude that has come to the fore 

during these very difficult months.  The way you have responded shows that we are a family at 

St Hilda’s and, like any family, we all have our own ways of doing things and helping out.   

The gift token is just that, a token of appreciation from the governors.  We hope next year is 

going to be better than 2020, although some good things did happen in 2020. 

Have a lovely and joyous Christmas, let us all see 2021 in feeling things will be better and life 

can get back to normal, or as normal as possible. 

 

God Bless, happy Christmas to you all! 
Joan Stein 
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